
 

 

 

 

 

Communication From Brevard Schools.School Closures Extended, 03.30.20 

 

School closures extended due to Coronavirus 
 
Per the Florida Department of Education along with guidance from the Florida Department 
of Health and CDC, school closure has been extended. Students will continue with remote 
learning through May 4th. 
 
BPS understands families’ and staff’s concerns and will update you as it makes decisions 
about student activities, graduations and other events. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 


